
Submitter: Shelby Staffenson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

I strongly oppose HB3076. This bill is going to "study" adding more regulations on 

Oregon gun dealers that are already super regulated. It will just provide the 

framework for more gun restrictions in the future. Reject this bill and stop 

undermining our second amendment rights. Vote NO on HB3076 


